
 

Dates for the 
diary  
 
 
 
9.9.25 - School tours for Nursery and 
reception places 2026  
 
9.10.25 6 p.m-7 p.m. 150th history 
evening – to celebrate our 150th year 
(girl’s school) we are inviting members 
of the public who came to this school 
to join us and share their memories 
and have a tour around the school.  
 
20.10.25 School tours for Nursery and 
reception places 2026 
 
REMEMBER TO PREBOOK YOUR CHILDS 
SCHOOL LUNCHES BY 8AM ON THE 
DAY. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Tankersley St. Peter’s Primary School   
 
 
Head Teacher Newsletter 5.9.25 
Our school vision prayer;  
 
Guide me in your truth and teach me, for you are God, 
my Saviour and my hope is in you all day long. 
 

Dear Parents – Welcome back 

As we settle into the rhythm of our new academic 

year, I am delighted to share with you the wonderful 

start our pupils have made to this term. It has been 

truly heartwarming to witness the enthusiasm and 

dedication they have brought to their learning 

journey. 

Our pupils have embraced 

the new term with remarkable 

energy and commitment. 

They have been working 

exceptionally hard across all 

areas of the curriculum, 

demonstrating the very best of what it means to be a 

member of our school community. Their behaviour has 

been exemplary, with each child showing a clear 

understanding of our school rules and the importance 

of creating a positive learning environment for 

everyone. 

What has particularly impressed me is how beautifully 

our pupils have welcomed their new teachers and 



how eager they have been to showcase their talents 

and abilities. They are truly proving themselves to be 

the superstars we know them to be. 

 

I will be sending home our comprehensive list of maths 

musts for each year group. These carefully curated lists 

outline some of the mathematical knowledge and 

skills that your child needs to master during their 

current year group. This resource has been designed 

to support you in understanding some of the key 

learning objectives and to help you support your 

child's mathematical development at home. We 

believe that when families and school work together, 

our pupils achieve their very best outcomes. 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind all 

parents and carers about our important safeguarding 

procedures. For the safety and security of all our pupils 

and staff, we ask that parents do not enter the school 

building without first signing in at our reception desk. 

This procedure is a vital part of our safeguarding 

protocols and helps us maintain the secure 

environment that our pupils deserve. We appreciate 



your understanding and cooperation with this essential 

requirement. 

Here are the twitter (X) handles for your new classes: 

Whole school twitter for messages etc - @st_tankersley 

Nursery - @NurseryPeters  

Reception -  @tankersleyrec  

Y1 -  @tankersleyspone  

Y2- @tankersleyspy2  

Y3- @tankerselysp3  

Y4-@Class4Tsp  

Y5 - @tankersleysp5 

Y6- @tankersleyspy6 

Sign up to easyfundraising and when you shop online 

with your favourite retailers, they’ll donate to us. 

It's free and your shopping won't cost you any extra - 

the retailers you shop with will donate, not you! 

https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/tankersley-st-

peters-primary-

school/metdxl/c2s/AEWwwwVJ/CE050/facebook/ 

 



We also raise necessary funds through school lottery: 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/ta

nkersley-st-peters-primary-school?utm_campaign=aldi-

sept25&utm_source=cause-

admin&utm_medium=social&utm_content=Hyperlink 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



ATTENDANCE 

 The national attendance figure is 97%. 

Weekly 
attendanc
e figure 

Sessions lost 
this week 

Authorised 
absences 

Unauthorise
d Absences 

95.8 57 7 50 
 
This weekend I am celebrating my wedding 
anniversary, it is 23 years this year! So, we are off to 
Leeds for the night.  Have a lovely weekend and enjoy 
the last of the sunshine. 

 
 
Mrs. Harrison 
 

 


